
Fargo Moorhead Kennel Club General Membership Meeting 
 
 

Date/Time: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 7:00PM Expo Building 

Roll Call: Claire Smith, Jean Weismann, Julie Hulne, Nikki Dauk Holmes, Jana Stenson, Al Vogel, Nancy 

Lindblom, Sarah Franson, Lou Anne Honek, Lois Morkassel 

Minutes of the last meeting: First, Seconded, Approved 

Reports: 

President: Nothing 

Secretary: Nothing 

Treasurer: Checking $43,879.02,   Edward Jones $69,717.89, tax papers have been sent to CPA 

Committees: 

1. All Breed Jean E not present 

➢ Onofrio update nothing 

➢ Sub-Committees nothing 

2. Obedience Trial nothing 

➢ Evaluators nothing 

➢ Sub-Committees Nothing 

3. Agility  Trial coming up, numbers are low 

 Task Force nothing 

 Sub-Committees nothing 

4. Scent Work Mar 5-6 seminar was approved.  Seminar guideline policy was reworded and 

approved by BOD 

➢ Sub-committee nothing 

5. Training Obedience need a volunteer for instructor for Beginner Obedience classes, Thursday, 

Jean is unable to teach. Julie and Lou Ann have volunteered, thank you. 

6. Public Relations nothing 

7. Communications Susan T nothing 

8. Membership Drive is finished. 

9. Fair Liaison Fairgrounds We asked if they could plow the sidewalk close to the building, it has 

been better.  The shoveling is to be done by everyone who is able. 

10. Building Manager Snow shoveling in front of building is everyone’s responsibility, please help 

out.  Dogs should not be relieving themselves right outside the front doors just because there is 

snow. 

11. AKC Delegate nothing 

Unfinished Business: 

➢ 65th Celebration of First Licensed Trial – All Breed? Sarah Franson volunteered to spear head 

project, Nikki Dauk Holmes and Jana Stenson are helping.  Amy Campbell is helping a student to 

design signs and literature for this, the BOD has approved $500, to be split between projects for 

materials and publications.  

➢ Seminar guidelines were reworded and approved for future seminars. 



Fargo Moorhead Kennel Club General Membership Meeting 
 
 

New Business 

   DQQ ribbons were purchased and have been received.  

Readings: Steven Rosenau, Australian Shephard Brook, sponsored by Megan P and Sarah F  Second reading, 

voted on and approved. Welcome Steve. 

Brags: Charlene, went and picked up her new puppy “Bright” 

 

Adjournment 7:25PM 

Next Meeting: February 8th, 2022, 7:00PM Expo Building 


